

Town of Arlington, Massachusetts 730 Massachusetts Ave., Arlington, MA 02476 Phone: 781-316-3000

webmaster@town.arlington.ma.us

Redevelopment Board Minutes 02-14-2000

Members Present:

Nora Mann

Barry Faulkner Ed Tsoi John FitzMaurice Roland Chaput

In addition: Alan McClennen, Jr., Dir., Planning & Community Dev.

Kevin O'Brien, Asst. Dir., Planning & Community Dev.

8:00 p.m. The Board convened in the second floor of the conference room of the Robbins Memorial Town Hall Annex to meet with BSC Group to continue the discussions of traffic issues in Arlington Center. There was extensive discussion among the Board members, residents of the Russell Street neighborhood, and Charlie Kalauskas from the BSC Group. At the close of the discussion, Nora Mann welcomed the new members of the Chamber leadership: David Walkinshaw, Steve Andrews, and Maureen Gormley. She also wanted to express thanks to Chuck Pappas and Carol Ryerson for their years of hard work for the Chamber.

9:45 p.m. Discussion of warrant article relating to noise abatement guidelines, parking lots, and retail stores. Mr. FitzMaurice reviewed the work of the Noise Bylaw Study Committee and indicated that they had collected a great deal of data and were in the process of developing guidelines. These would be presented to Town Meeting for further discussion.

The Board executed the ninety day extension for Mr. Collins' proposal at the Malcolm Stevens property.

10:10 p.m. - Adjournment: Moved by Mr. Tsoi, seconded by Mr. Faulkner, to adjourn; unanimous vote in favor.

Respectfully submitted,

Alan McClennen, Jr.

1 of 1 11/21/2013 3:05 PM